
THIS FORM MUST ACCOMPANY ALL HORSES SHIPPING 

INTO THE PRINCETON SHOW JUMPING FACILITY 

Required for ALL horses entering the PSJ Show grounds: 
 

1.  A current negative coggins. Within the past 12 months. 

2.  Signed statement of health signed by a veterinarian or barn manager with   

     documentation of horse’s temperatures 72 hours prior to arrival at PSJ. 

3.  Proof of vaccination for each horse against EHV-1 and EHV-4 no more than  

 6 months, and no less than 7 days upon arrival. 
 

By signing this letter I hereby certify that none of the horses in my care have been in direct contact or 
stabled with any horses that have received a positive test for the EHV-1 virus. I also certify that none of 
the horses in my care have been housed in any current quarantined facility. I also certify that I will 
continue to follow all biosecurity precautions set forth by Princeton Show Jumping.  
 
Princeton Show Jumping is asking all equestrians to enact biosecurity protocols and be proactive and 
responsible for their horses, including daily temperature charts. You should be able to document your 
horses’ normal temperature before arrival. Please do not ship horses with elevated temperatures. It is 
recommended that you establish a log of temperatures taken at least twice daily. If there is an elevated 
temperature for more than a 24 hour period, please consult your local veterinarian immediately.  
Do not bring any horses with elevated temperatures or horses that come from quarantined farms 
onto Princeton Show Jumping property. 
 

Print Name ________________________________________________________ Date____/____/_____ 

Signature____________________________________________________________________________ 

Name of Barn_________________________________ Arrival Date______________________________ 

Address of horses origin prior to coming to the Princeton Show Jumping facility:  

 

 

Horse Name 

Day 1 

Temperature 

Day 2 

Temperature 

Day 3 

Temperature 

Day 4 

Temperature 

Day 5 

Temperature 

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

      

 

“Thank for your cooperation in adhering to this important protocol so we can keep your horses healthy”.   
Andrew H. Philbrick – Princeton Show Jumping 


